Dear Families,

Welcome to Rochedale State School, and to our School community.
The Rochedale State School Tuckshop is operated by the P&C and
all funds generated go back into the committee to benefit the
school and its students.

Our primary aim is to offer quality food choices that children enjoy,
fueling them for their school day. We offer a Smart Choices menu,
approved by the Qld Tuckshop Association and run a seasonal
menus using fresh produce, locally sourced, where possible, with a
focus on limiting the amount of processed foods and packaging

waste.

The Tuckshop is open Monday to Friday and all orders are placed in
advance via the QKR! App, and then delivered to each class room
via student tuckshop monitors.

The Tuckshop would not be possible without the help of parent
volunteers; it provides a valuable service to students and parents
and we are always looking for parent help. There are a few ways you
can assist us in the Tuckshop. These include:
Volunteering in the tuckshop - Volunteers start just after drop-
off and help for 1 hour or ¥ day, whichever suits. Morning Tea
and Lunch is provided for volunteers.

Home Baking - Baking our daily treats is a great way to help!
Roster sign-ups are published in the newsletter each term.

As new parents to the school, the Tuckshop is a great opportunity to
become part of that community of volunteers. Your children will
love seeing you helping their school, and it is a great way to connect
with other parents as well as teachers and staff throughout the
school.

Grandparents are most welcome to volunteer but will need a
Volunteer Blue Card. Information about this can be found on the
school website.

Payments to Rochedale P&C are now managed through the Qkr! App
online ordering system.

Qkris a mobile payments platform that enables families to order and
pay for goods & services directly from their smart device. Qkr
accepts all major credit and debit cards, and parents can register
more than one card on their account.

This enables parents to order and pay for Tuckshop, Uniforms and
other P&C events directly from their phone or computer.

Getting Started:
1) Download Qkr! on your mobile device at either the Apple App
store, or Google Play.
2) Register your information
3) Search for Rochedale State School
4) Register your children — Name, Class & Year

Qkr!

by MasterCard

Tuckshop Information:
Orders Close at 8:30am for the same day.
Student Allergies must be selected each time an order is placed.
Place a separate order for each child and each break.
Orders can be cancelled or reissued by phone or email by 9am for
the same day.
Tuckshop will commence for Term 1 on Tuesday, January 29th, 2025.
Phone: (07) 3340 8313
tuckshop@rochedalesspandc.com.au



